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Tēnā koe John 

 

On 11 January 2024, you contacted Whaikaha - Ministry of Disabled People 
(Whaikaha) and requested, under the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA): 

• all emails you have send to your nomination service database from 1st Jan 
2023 to 12 Jan 2024.  

Whaikaha identified 16 emails that were sent to everyone on the database in the date 
range you specified. They consist of general announcements and emails about specific 
vacancies. A copy of these emails, and any attachments, can be found in Appendix 1. 

Some information has been withheld from these documents under section 9(2)(a) of 
the OIA, to protect the privacy of natural persons. 

If you wish to discuss this response with us, please feel free to contact 
OIA_requests@whaikaha.govt.nz. 

If you are not satisfied with this response, you have the right to seek an investigation 
and review by the Ombudsman. Information about how to make a complaint is 
available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 0800 802 602.  

 

Ngā mihi nui  

Ben O’Meara 
Deputy Chief Executive – Policy, Strategy and Partnerships 
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